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Roberta DiMezza

From: Jack Tuftie <Jack@unrealfur.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 6:17 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Subject: Support H. 7454, Trade in Animal Fur Products Act

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Chair Craven and members of the House Judiciary Committee,  
 
As an ethical luxury outwear company, Unreal Fur is in strong support of H. 7454, which will end the sale 
of new fur products in Rhode Island and drive the demand for more ethical and innovative alternatives.  

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jack Tuftie 
Brand Manager 
 

 
  
 


